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	REF 
	NOTES
	ACTION BY

	1.0
	In attendance

Andy Catton – General Secretary and acting Chairman (AC)

Sukhbindar Jandu (SJ)  - Coaching Officer

Ian Gains (IG)

Michael Croft (MC)

Billy Green (BG)
Rob Sargent (RS)

Stuart Bennett (SB)

Robin Davis (RD)
Emmanuel Acoussi ( EA)
      Guy Spencer (GS)

	

	2.0
	Apologies for absence 

None 


	

	3.0
	Focus Club Support Service Level Agreement (club development plan). Follow up matters :-
People – 

A  (Athletes)

Rewards – AC and club committee to reconsider applying for Jack Petchey funding again. AC previously explained re changed criteria for awards which led to IAC withdrawing from JP funding in 2012. 
Will require a volunteer to administer the scheme. Requirements of this and what is involved discussed. To include within next parents volunteering workshop (date tba in 2015). Also discussed at main committee.
B  (Coaches)
i)   Regular coaches meeting re-established  
ii)   Coaching structure – in place but with very limited numbers. Updated list and coaches profiles to be shown on club website.

Guy the new EA club and coaching support officer attended  his first meeting with the coaches. Due to lack of resource ie coaches there is not much he can do in terms of a development plan. Everyone agreed that we need to take "baby steps" to progress as a club. We need to persuade one of our existing coaches to specialise in a technical event such as high Jump so that we could prevent athletes being passed on to other clubs
iii)  SB mentioned that in terms of the walking section there is only himself and one other person. No newbies coming through. 

2.  Courses –
· BG & RD (Fitness in Running) course undertaken. BG reminded by email to reclaim course fee. RD has declined to claim his course fee.

· Tom Gardner and Krystle Balogun have completed the Assistant Coach course. TG has reclaimed his fee. KB reminded by email and verbally to claim hers.

· EA who only stayed briefly, has been sent a link so that he can complete an application to have his existing French qualification transferred to the UK. This will be a lot quicker and easier than him qualifying as a coach here. 
· Jeffrey Nkrumah (JN) reminded by email that evidence will be required for the course fee paid iro of Amazi /Ashleigh before it can be refunded.

· No further news regarding the level 3 course that JN wanted to apply for.

4.   Satellite Club (with Canon Palmer Academy and Seven Kings High) (IG) – all funding received and programmes underway. IG is running the courses and being paid accordingly.

C  (Officials)

For main club committee to discuss and address  
D  (Volunteers)

Schools newsletter suggested. IG provided background on previous schools links and Vision dispensing with schools / clubs coordinators. Good links still with Seven Kings, Warren and Canon Palmer at secondary level. AC to establish contact with new Isaac Newton Academy (IG to obtain contact details for Head of PE). 
	AC
SJ


	4.0
	Other business
Track etiquette RS – sprint group of Dalton Grant running wrong way on track and using inside lane for warm up. AC wrote to Vision to have both activities stopped. Andy Jones, Vision Manager has replied stating that he is intending to get to the track very soon and sort this out. Dalton has been threatened with being banned already and this will be enforced if he does not heed the warnings previously given.

Guidelines for Track Safety re-approved and circulated to all coaches. GF confirmed that all new members have been receiving a copy. There should be a large notice at track with safety guidelines – AC to contact AJ at Vision to have reinstated.

Use of sledges RS - concerned about wear and tear on track.  AC wrote to Vision. See above.
Track Markings – Unhappy with the work carried out although this was completed to UKA specifications are per Andy Jones (AJ). He will meet on site with a UKA representative and get their views before further action is taken.  (AJ) track visit dates still tba!


	AC



	5.0
	High jump – From June meeting (GS) can this be out to use on regular basis. AC contacted Vision. Assume to remind in the Spring.
Turbo javelins etc– only a few javelins left. What equipment is required? Request from SB to purchase exercise bands – agreed go ahead. Outcome unknow.
Track portacabin – Portacabin cost of new £20k to £25k. Being considered by main committee along with temp refurbishment costs

Track opening times.

Times published on Vision website – but groundstaff not appearing on time to open up. AC taken up with AJ at Vision
	AC
AC


	
	Next meeting –  TBA
	

	
	
	


